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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner
Sent: Monday, July 18, 2016 7:58 AM
To: 'cddupe@aol.com'
Subject: FW: FPL Rate Hike Approval

Good morning Ms. Jackie Blake, we apologize for the incorrect name. 
 
From: Collin Roehner On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Monday, July 18, 2016 7:56 AM 
To: 'cddupe@aol.com' 
Subject: RE: FPL Rate Hike Approval 
 
Good morning Ms. Akers,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: cddupe@aol.com [mailto:cddupe@aol.com]  
Sent: Friday, July 15, 2016 5:06 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL Rate Hike Approval 
 

Ms. Carlotta Stauffer 

Commission Clerk 

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

 

Dear Ms. Stauffer: 

We do not have a choice of who we would like to represent us for our power company.  We appreciate the job you do 

supply power for us but DO NOT BELIEVE THAT A RATE HIKE SHOULD BE APPROVED AT THIS TIME.  The 

Company has seen record profits this year and there is no reason for this company to raise costs for users. 

Please make sure my email is taken into consideration when this comes to the table for a vote. 
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Thank you 

Jackie Blake 

Palm City, FL 




